Melissa Cohen

Chief Operating Officer
EZGSA

PO 30333

Bethesda

MD 20824-0333

23 February 2016
Dear Melissa,

| am writing to express my thanks and gratitude to you and your team at EZGSA for all your hard
work, support and guidance with regards to our application and successful enrolment as an
Approved Vendor into the GSA schedule.

The remarkable ease and speed with which we have achieved our aim of being included, in what is
the US government’s most trusted and compliant method of direct purchase, is in large part
attributable to the professionalism and energy of your team at EZGSA.

In thanking you for your services, | must single out one individual, your Proposal Specialist Ms
Magdalena llieva, for particular praise.

Magdalena has been the EZGSA representative whom we have worked closest with over the last 8
months. Throughout that time Magdalena has dedicated exceptional energy to this project. She
recognised and acknowledged the priority that AADS gave to the issue of achieving a position on the
GSA schedule and at all times strove to ensure that no effort or initiative was spared, in order to
achieve that aim.

Magdalena’s experience and knowledge, combined with exceptional liaison skills and ability to
communicate essential information, gave AADS the necessary advantage required in approaching
the complex issue of GSA registration. She handled all aspects of the submission in expert fashion
and managed the process seamlessly. It has been a great pleasure for the AADS team to work with
such a dedicated professional.

Once again thank you for all your support and we look forward to continuing to work with EZGSA in
the future as our GSA Vendor status develops into an important aspect of our overall business.

Yours, ;

George. A. Bassadone
AADS CEO
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